
A message from the director

Welcome to the Department of Licensing’s
website. Our goal is to make this site a resource
for you to easily access information whenever
you need it.

I'm a strong believer in delivering the best
possible service to the citizens of Washington.
As director of this agency, I continue to
challenge Licensing employees to find new and
more efficient ways of doing business. This website is a result of
their efforts to provide 24-hour self-service to our customers. I
believe it furthers our goal of making it easier and more convenient
to conduct business with the Department of Licensing.

We are committed to providing prompt and professional assistance
and would appreciate feedback on the services we provide. If you
have feedback to share, please email us.

Liz Luce
Director
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